
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to let you know about an exciting project that will be starting the second week of 

June. We have managed to secure DFE funding to have the school roof replaced. 

 

Initially work will begin at the front of the building. There will be restricted parking due to the 

scaffolding which will be put up around the whole site. The bulk of the work will be carried out 

over the Summer holidays and we are hoping to have the work completed by the end  of October. 

 

The scaffolding will have safety nets and short tunnels within the construction in compliance with 

all health and safety regulations. We ask for your support in ensuring your child accesses the 

school appropriately and safely. 

 

Contractors will engage with the children where possible, showing them drone footage of the 

roofing work as it progresses. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rachel Dinnis 
Head of School 
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